MINI BULLETIN – 13 April 2023



Baroness Cumberlege Conservative
To ask His Majesty's Government, further to the remarks by Lord Evans of Rainow on 20 March (HL Deb col 1529), what is the source of their data for saying that six percent of GP services could be provided by Pharmacies; and what is the evidence base for those data?

Lord Markham The Parliamentary Under-Secretary for Health and Social Care
The source of the data that 6% of General Practitioner (GP) services could be provided by Pharmacies, as referenced by Lord Evans of Rainow on 20 March, is the report Making Time in General Practice, published by the Primary Care Foundation and NHS Alliance in October 2015. 
This research found that 5.5% of GP appointments were potentially avoidable by being directed instead to self-care/Pharmacy. 
These findings were referenced in the later report General Practice Forward View, published by NHS England in April 2016. In this report the figure was rounded to 6%
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					Data collected from GP Practices show more than 5m people in the UK are living with Diabetes
















